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ADOPT DOG
A CRY FOR HELP FOR OUR FURRY FRIEND

Panther, 2 years old, neutered male, Pitbull mix, 56 lbs. He 
is in a foster home in San Antonio, TX and can transport to 
an approved adopter. \n\nPanther is a higher energy, fun 
loving dog. He is very dog friendly and is currently in a 

home with several other dogs. Given his energy level, he 
would love another dog who wants to play. He can be a 

little too much at times for dogs who dont want to play as 
long as he does. Panther is easy to correct and will pick up 
on ques from other dogs. \n\nHe walks great on leash and 
loves to go on walks or run around the backyard. \n\nHe is 
kennel trained and house broken. He is not destructive in 
the house when left unattended. We recommend a crate 

for the initial transition. \n\nPanther is in a home with 
smaller kids and does well with them. We think his ideal 

home would have older kids who will play with him, He can 
entertain himself with a squeaky toy and is very silly at 
times. \n\nPanther is SUPER trainable and very eager to 
please. He is a happy boy who loves to explore. \n\nThe 
ideal home for Panther is a fenced yard with another dog 
to play with. A home that will utilize a crate to help with 

structure. He thrives off completing tasks! A home that is 
active so he can keep his body and mind engaged. He 

would love to go hiking, trails or other adventures. \n\nWe 
have no history with cats. \n\n*Listed BREED and AGE - We 

are taking our best guess & recommendations from our 
veterinarian on age, breed and size when fully grown. We 
rarely know a dogs exact age nor are we able to tell the 

true or full breed mix of dogs as our information is limited 
most of the time. ***\n\nInterested in applying to adopt 
him? Fill out an adoption application at the link below!

\n\nhttps://form.jotform.com/213337075835155
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